
From: Helen Percival  
Sent: 03 March 2022 08:44 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
Hi there,   
 
As a resident of Great Ormond street I’d like to object to the removal to the two plane trees at 8 
Doughty Street. They are a local ecosystem for wildlife and we need as many trees as possible In 
central London.  
 
Please take this into account when maki your decision.  
 
Best wishes,  
Helen  
 


